EMBASSY OF THE RUSSIAN FEDERATION IN ROMANIA

[MOCOJIbCTBO POCCUIICKO ®EAEPAIIMU B PYMBIHUM

Dear Sirs,

The Embassy of the Russian Federation in Romania, in order to promote and
safeguard rights, freedoms and legitimate interests of Russian nationals in the territory
of Romania, intends to prepare, for information, a list of local law firms and lawyers
(the List of Lawyers) which Russian nationals could turn to for legal advice and
assistance, including in case of emergency.

If your organization wishes to be included in the List, please carefully and
thoroughly complete the attached questionnaire and send it to us by e-mail:

bucharest@dks.ru not later than 1 may 2018.

Please note that, in considering applications, priority will be given to lawyers
and law firms which employ Russian-speaking staff and which are ready to represent
their clients in courts and to promptly respond to Russian nationals' requests in
emergency situations.

Please further note that we are not entitled to give Russian nationals any
recommendations regarding their choice of a lawyer or a law firm. Your inclusion in
the List shall not imply any obligations whatsoever on the part of the Russian
Embassy in Romania or the Russian Foreign Ministry, except for the placement of the
List on their official websites.

The final choice of a lawyer or a law firm will depend on the decision taken by

the person concerned at his/her sole discretion.

The Embassy

of the Russian Federation in Romania



